
Question on Notice 
No. 1082 

Asked on Friday, 14 October 2022 
 
MR B HEAD ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY, RENEWABLES AND HYDROGEN 
AND MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS AND PROCUREMENT (HON M DE BRENNI)    
 
With reference to the Queensland Energy and Jobs Plan referring to household electricity 
bills being $150 lower annually in 2032—  
 
Will the Minister advise what modelling this is based on and will this modelling be 
released? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Queensland Government engaged EY to undertake independent expert modelling 
to support the development of the Queensland Energy and Jobs Plan and understand 
the benefits of the Plan for Queensland. 

The EY report, titled The Queensland Energy and Jobs Plan – electricity market and 
economic modelling outcomes, has been made publicly available and outlines the 
modelling assumptions.  

The EY Report can be accessed at: 
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/33130/queensland-energy-
plan-electricity-market-and-economic-modelling.pdf. Section 4.2.5 Outcomes for 
electricity retail prices can be found on pages 24-25 of the EY Report. 
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